ADMISSIONS FORUM SUB-GROUP

Meeting: 14 October 2008

At: 4.00 pm

PRESENT

Councillor Jenny Humphreys (Chair) in the chair

Councillor Shan Alexander (Vice-Chair)

Councillor Colin Foster Councillor Mark Weldon

Evelyn Leslie - Secondary Heads

lan Roberts - Diocesan Board Church of England

Officers

Jan Morris - Children's Services Officer (Admissions)
Damian Eaton - Senior Democratic Services Officer

David Tomlinson - Scrutiny Officer

1. MINUTES

The minutes of the meeting held on 23 September 2008 were approved as a correct record.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No declarations were made.

3. CONSIDERATION OF DATA

The Head of Service, Pupils, Parents & Schools and the Head teacher of Virtual School for Looked After Children had submitted extensive information (copies of which were circulated at the meeting of the Admissions Forum held on 17 September, 2008) which had been compiled in response to the detailed requests at the previous meeting of the Sub-Group.

Councillors gave consideration to five of the eight main topics which would be key to the eventual content within the Admissions Forum annual report.

RESLOVED – That members of the Sub-Group be requested to provide responses to the five topics considered at the meeting to the Scrutiny Officer by 17 October 2008, and that the compiled draft responses be circulated to the Sub-Group prior to the next meeting of the Admissions Forum on 4 November 2008.

The meeting closed at 5.28 pm

G:\Secretariat\Minutes May 2008\Admissions Forum Sub Group - 23 Sept 2008.doc